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Nurney, Co. Kildare
Telephone: (045) 526767
www.nurneyns.com
sbnurney@gmail.com  
29th September 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians

In line with Public Health Advice, Schools have been asked to ensure that all classroom are well ventilated to limit the possible spread of infectious disease even during the Autumn and Winter months. Public Health Advice has asked schools to open doors and window vents to increase natural ventilation where possible. To minimize discomfort, they ask that such vents be opened above the schools heating systems (radiators etc) To view this Public Health Advice please click the following link:

https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/ad236-guidance-on-ventilation-in-schools/ 

For that reason, we ask all parents to ensure that their children have good thermal under garments under their school uniform as we head into the Winter months. We would also ask all parents to ensure that their child comes to school prepared for all weathers as the staggered entry and exit to school buildings takes time and your child will be standing outside waiting their turn in all types of weather. 
Public Health advice also asks schools to bring the children outside more than usual. For that reason, they need to have the proper clothing for all weathers.
As Mr. Thorpe’s Mum used to say “There is no such thing as bad weather, just bad clothing”

Dates for your diary
· Halloween break – School closed Oct. 25th to Oct. 29th inclusive
· All Cuman na mBunscol Gaelic Games have been postponed till further notice

Welcome Back to School Mass
What a wonderful outdoor mass we had a few days ago! The children sang beautifully and read so well. A sincere word of thanks goes to Ms.Butler, our 6th class pupils, Mr.Thorpe, Ms.Owens and all our staff for helping to organise the mass. Thanks also to our talented Ms.Doyle for taking a lead in the singing and SNA Julie for preparing the alter space. A final word of thanks to Fr.Adrian and his Eucharistic Ministers for leading us all in such wonderful prayer and song. We are so very grateful to you all.

Home Learning page on our school website
If your child has to isolate and stay out of school due to COVID-19, please go to the following link on our school website for the school work they would be doing at that time in class https://www.nurneyns.com/home-learning 

Wednesday Note and school information also 
available
on www.nurneyns.com
Thank you for your co-operation with the above.
______________________________
Vinny Thorpe – Principal 
(Doctoral student) M.Ed (SL), MA.Comp.Mus, H.Dip.Prim.Ed, H.Dip.Mus.Tech, P.Grad.Dip.Ed.St(SEN), B.Mus.Ed(H.Dip.Ed), Dip.Mus.Ed, T.Dip.ICT
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